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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina

February 2, 1977

*1  The Honorable John Drummond
State Senator
Box 748
Greenwood, South Carolina 29646

Dear Senator:
Thank you for your letter of January 26, 1977, concerning the classified ad sent to you by your constituent. The ad offers for
sale a key kit which ‘will get you in any car in seconds.’

You are correct in your recollection as to the law precluding master keys. Section 16-303 prohibits the possession of any set of
keys to unlock vehicles, etc., of a particular manufacturer which differs from keys issued by such manufacturer.

I am forwarding a copy of this letter to the South Carolina Law Enforcement Division, with the request that they please
investigate this matter. I have been assured by them that this will be done.

With best wishes,
 Cordially,

Daniel R. McLeod
Attorney General
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